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March 20, 2015 E{E CEIVE ”
BY:

City of Valley Center
ATTN: County Commission
121 S. Meridian

Valley Center, KS 67147

RE: Ord. No. 1145-07 — County Commission public hearing on April 8, 2015

| am writing in regards to the above referenced public hearing and the Petitions filed under Ord. No.
1145-07. | purchased 8835 N. Kessler Rd., Valley Center, KS on January 15, 2013. | was not aware that 1
could file a Petition for de-annexation. If | had known about the Petitions | would have filed a Petition to
have my property de-annexed.

| do not use city utilities, Kessler rd. is not managed consistently during adverse weather
conditions, and there are no street lights near my residents. | do not feel | should pay taxes on services |
do not receive from the City of Valley Center. Please consider me part of the de-annexation process.

Best regards,

Kathryn M. Lee

8835 N Kessler Rd.
Valley Center, KS 67147

316-390-7683



